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Greeting s NCPA Members.  I hope this finds everyone doing well.  It was great to see so many of you at Annual this past weekend in Concord.  I hope everyone had a good time and learned a lot. Special thanks to Patti, Michelle and Melissa for all their hard work!  The seminar was great.  Thank you all.  

Elections were held at the Annual Meeting.  The 2008-2009 officers are:

President 

 Kaye H. Summers, CP, NCCP

First Vice President

Patricia F. Clapper, ACP, NCCP  (Education)
Second Vice President 
Yolanda N. Smith, ACP, NCCP (Membership)
Secretary 

Diane L. Tally, NCCP

Treasurer  

Kimberly C. Pellicone, CP, NCCP

Parliamentarian 

Dennis Embo, NCCP

NALA Liaison 

Cindy Frye, ACP, NCCP

District Directors for 2008-2009 are:

District I 
Diane N. Morgan, NCCP

District II 
Tiffany Driver Clark, NCCP

District III 
Trudy Rutherford, NCCP

District IV 
Blanche S. Berkowitz, NCCP
District V 
Vicki Sgro, NCCP

District VI
Michele A. Tuttle, CLA, NCCP

District VII 
Stephanie Ivans, NCCP

District VIII 
Beth Falgout, NCCP

District IX 
Beverly G. King, NCCP

There are many individual who have graciously agreed to head committees. For a complete list of all Board and Executive Committee members please see the website.  A full list will also be published in the next edition of the FORUM.
If you have any articles or anything you would like to see in the FORUM please send it to Melissa A. Rutledge NCCP, Senior Editor at  marutledge@gmail.com.
Mark your calendars now!!!

NCPA Mid-year seminar & CLA Review are scheduled for September 12 & 13 in Greensboro

NCPA Annual is scheduled for March 26-28, 2009 in Wilmington.  

